Minutes of Wareham Cultural Council meeting on March 12, 2015

Present:

Ellen Ugi, Paul Ciccotelli, Patricia Ciccotelli, Barbara Sullivan, Judy McGrath, Mary Nyman, Kathy Morse

Commencement 5:10 p.m.

Chairman Ellen Ugi announced officially that the chairmanship would be shared or co-chaired by herself and Paul Ciccotelli. Ellen will take care of the usual LCC grants from the state, Paul will take care of the new Cultural District work.

Wareham will be one of the first smaller towns in Massachusetts to embark on the creation of Cultural Districts.

Mery Jenkins of the Massachusetts Cultural Council will be present at the selectmen's meeting on Tuesday the 24th of March to make a 15 minute presentation to the Board of Selectmen. It was suggested that all artists and artist organizations of Wareham be there to show support.

At 5:20 Paul presented his PowerPoint demonstrations 1.) of the process needed for Cultural District and why they are needed in Wareham & 2.) of the light show he is trying to produce for Illumination Night, Frosty the Snowman Train night and beyond.

Discussion ensued.

Adjournment 6:30 p.m.

Jufratt tollow